
 
 

1 of 13 

Visit us on the web! 
http://www.afa-
gabriel.org/ 
 
Like us on Facebook 
 

 

  

 

 

 

Message from the Chapter President 

Dear Gabriel Chapter and AFA Members and Friends, 

Rohini and I would like to wish all Air Force Association Gabriel Chapter members 
and their families a Happy New Year!  As we come to the close of 2019, I am 
overwhelmed by the many successes and breakthroughs of the past year.  Through 
the outstanding and tireless support of our EXCOM, We have achieved another 
banner year. 

Most significantly, through an active outreach to our corporate and community base, 
we continue to grow our corporate sponsors.  In partnership with AFCEA-NOVA we 
hosted another USAF IT Day in December.  And we have boosted our ability to 
influence the AFA Mission to EDUCATE, ADVOCATE, and SUPPORT! 

I’m looking forward to more successes, with many opportunities for our EXCOM and 
other members to push forward.  In our recent Air Force IT Day, we played a key role 
in helping the Air Force to promulgate its vision on achieving agile software 
acquisition.  That’s just a start, as Gabriel Chapter, through its base in the Tysons-
Dulles IT Corridor and beyond, is exceptionally well postured by its corporate and 
individual membership to further this strategic goal.   

As we celebrate the successes of 2019, your chapter is already planning to have 
even greater impact in 2020.  On January 8th, we are hosting Lt General David "DT" 
Thompson, a leader in the newly established U.S. Space Force.  Then, in February, 
we are having an Aerospace Education Dinner with a NASA astronaut and a big 
STEM Outreach.  And planning has started for a full-day Space Dominance 
Conference in June.  

These are a few examples of the many areas you can be involved in 2020, from top-
level strategic planning down to mentoring STEM teams at our local high schools 
and CAP and JROTC elements.   We also have several immediate vacancies on our 
EXCOM, and always can also use help on our committees.  The easiest way to get 
involved is attend our Gabriel Chapter professional development lunch meetings to 
hear what’s important to both our chapter and our senior speakers.   

Needless to say, with all of these high-level activities, and many more throughout the 
coming year, your chapter is very happy to get more of you involved at every level.  
Even if you can contribute just a little bit of time, we very much appreciate every new 
and returning volunteer to this great enterprise.  I look forward to working with each 
of you throughout the New Year!   

During this joyous season, please remember our Airmen, Soldiers, Sailors, Marines 
and Coast Guard personnel who have been away from home during the holidays.  
Rohini and I hope you and your families had a wonderful holiday season and wish 
all of you a safe and Happy New Year in 2020. 

Mike Winters 

President 
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Gabriel AFA Community Partner Program 

During these times of constrained resources and new emerging threats, our 
Air Force needs the Air Force Association to educate the public on the 
importance of air power and strong national defense.  One of your AFA tools 
to help spread the message is the Community Partner Program.  I strongly 
encourage each AFA Gabriel Chapter member help the Chapter actively 
recruit new Community Partners.  As a chapter member you do business in 
the local community.  Identify those businesses that you support and ask 
them to become a community partner with the Gabriel Chapter.  Here are the 
top 10 reasons for a business to become a community partner: 
 
1. $90 A YEAR is affordable and your money supports Grants and 

Scholarships for local schools to promote science, technology, 

engineering and math (STEM) – a national priority. 

2. You become part of an Organization with volunteers dedicated to 

connecting with active duty military, veterans, and their families thru 

events, activities, and networking!    

3. Your local AFA Chapter provides you advertising in publications, events, 

activities, newsletters to the local AFA members. 

4. Your business will have opportunities to advertise at local, regional and 

National AFA events!  

5. Your business receives a plaque to hang up, a decal for your entrance - 

use your Membership in local advertising (print, radio, television); the 

Military likes doing business with those who support them! 

6. Your business will be recognized for your support and involvement in the 

local area 

7. Your business becomes a supporter of key National Programs such as 

Pilot4aDay, Cyber Patriot, STEM, ROTC  

8. Your business becomes a Strategic Partner in our National Defense thru 

Aerospace Education and Advocacy  

9. You save hundreds of dollars with discounts and savings   visit:  

www.afavba.org   or visit  services@afavba.org 

10. You get AFA Magazine, Chapter Newsletter, and email updates 

Bottom Line:  Being an AFA Community Partner is an opportunity to increase 
business and make a tremendous difference in the local community at the 
same time! 

mailto:services@afavba.org
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Chapter Activities 

DCS for Strategic Deterrence and Nuclear 

Integration Speaks to Gabriel Chapter at 
Annual Falcons Landing Event 

On Monday, October 7th, AFA Gabriel Chapter 
held our Monthly Professional Development 
Luncheon at Falcon's Landing in Potomac Falls, 
VA. Our guest speaker was Lieutenant General 
Richard M. Clark, who is the Deputy Chief of Staff 
for Strategic Deterrence and Nuclear Integration 
at Headquarters U.S. Air Force, Arlington, VA.   
General Clark is responsible to the Secretary and 
Chief of Staff of the Air Force for focus on Nuclear 
Deterrence Operations. He provides direction, 
guidance, integration and advocacy regarding the 
nuclear deterrence mission of the U.S. Air Force 
and engages with joint and interagency partners 
for nuclear enterprise solutions. 

Lt Gen Clark presented a tour de force of Air 
Force nuclear operations worldwide and 
answered questions on the state of the Air Force 
bomber and missile force, force structure, and 

training challenges for an evolving nuclear 
deterrence strategy.   

We were delighted to also host Lt Gen Clarke’s 
lovely spouse, Amy.   

This event is one of monthly programs that the 
Gabriel Chapter hosts for the professional 
development of our AFA membership. Many of 
our members are corporate partners who 
advance the AFA mission.    

Each year, the Chapter holds at least one event 
at Falcons Landing to reach many of our longest 
tenured AFA members.  Falcons Landing is an Air 
Force retirement community in Sterling, Virginia. 
Residents call Falcons Landing a "dream come 
true." A group of retired officers used to meet 
regularly for breakfast at Andrews Air Force Base, 
and one day they had a great idea.  The 
Washington D.C. area should have an Air Force 
military retirement community along the lines of 
the one in San Antonio. They formed the Air 
Force Retired Officers Community (AFROC) and 
began a ten-year journey to make their dream a 
reality. The original Board of Directors visited 
communities across the country to determine 
what constituted the ideal retirement community. 
They secured financing and a perfect site, 
commissioned the design and found just the right 
company to build it. Falcons Landing was 
completed 1996 and the community is everything 
they dreamed it could be . . . and more.  

At our annual event at Falcons Landing there 
were number of retired GOs.  This year we were 
joined by Lieutenant General (ret) Charles May 
and World War II veteran, Colonel Henry Bodson.  
Also in attendance were Maj Gen (ret) Scott 
Vander Hamm, who spoke at our State Meeting 
in January 2016, and longtime friend of the 
Chapter, Maj Gen (ret) Darryl Burke. 

FAA Director of  Drone Operations Speaks 
to Gabriel Chapter on Software Acquisition 
at November Luncheon 

On November 13th, 21 Chapter members 
gathered for our monthly AFA Gabriel 
Professional Development Meeting at 
Maggiano's Little Italy Restaurant in McLean, VA.  
Our guest speaker was Dr. Ravi Chaudhary, who 
is the Director of Advanced Programs and 
Innovation, Office of Commercial Space 
Transportation (AST), at the Federal Aviation 
Administration (FAA). Reporting directly to the 

US Air Force Lt. Gen. Richard M. Clark is Deputy Chief of Staff for 
Strategic Deterrence and Nuclear Integration.  He spoke to Gabriel 

Chapter Members at our annual event at the Falcons’ Landing Air Force 
Retirement Community in Sterling, Virginia. 
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Associate Administrator for Commercial Space, 
he is responsible for the execution of advanced 
development and research programs in support 
of the FAA's Commercial Space Transportation 
mission. The Directorate of Advanced programs 
includes the office of the Chief Engineer, 
providing technical leadership and performance-
based oversight of AST's regulatory 
responsibilities for the Commercial Space 
Industry. He also leads all AST Research and 
Development activities, including the FAA's 
nationally recognized Center of Excellence in 
Commercial Space (COE CST), a consortium of 
ten different universities committed to cutting-
edge research in the space field. 

Dr. Chaudhary previously served as Executive 
Director, Regions and Center Operations, at the 
FAA. In this role he was responsible for 
leadership, integration, and execution of aviation 
operations in 9 different regions located 
nationwide. He executed a $254 Million operating 
budget, and led over 400 Federal Employees 
geographically located across the nation. As 
second in command to the Deputy Assistant 
Administrator, he was responsible for providing 
Department of Transportation and FAA-wide 
services in the areas of operations, safety, policy, 
industry and congressional outreach, and 
emergency readiness for the National Aerospace 
System. 

Dr. Chaudhary gave an animated and exciting 
explanation of modern the FAA’s NextGen air 
traffic control system which will leverage GPS 
locations technology and active broadcasts from 
participating aircraft to speed aircraft movements, 
reduce airport congestion, and share data on 
weather, airline schedules, and maintenance 
information.   

AFCEA NOVA and Gabriel Chapter Host 
18th Annual Air Force IT Day 

 The Gabriel Chapter was again invited to co 
host the AFCEA NOVA Air Force IT Day.  The 
theme for this 18th annual event was “The Digital 
Transformation of Air, Space and Cyber.” The 
conference delivered speakers from across the 
Air Force, DoD, and industry with presentations 
tha encompassed the SECAF’s and CSAF’s 
vision for digital trasformation across warfigting 
domains and the resulting demand for Air Force 
IT and Cyber. More than 250 people attended the 
conference and organizers for AFCEA and AFA 

were pleased with the turnout, particularly among 
junior officers and enlisted military personnel.  

Many senior Air Force and DOD leaders 
participated in the conference, including the 
Honorable Dana Deasy, Chief Information 
Officer, Department of Defense; Air Force Deputy 
CIO, Bill Marion; Air Force PEO Digital, Mr. Steve 
Wert; Assistant to the Director of the Defense 
Information Systems Agency, MAJ GEN Garret 
Yee, USA; and Air Force Chief Data Officer, Ms. 
Eileen Vidrine.   

A big thank you to all Gabriel Chapter 
members who worked this event over a number 
months and to the Gabriel Chapter Community 
Partners, who also stepped up to sponsor this 
event! 

 

Virginia Commonwealth Coffee Draws 
Veterans from Across Virginia 

PEO Digital, Mr. Steve Wert, describes the Air Force’s new 
approach to acquiring software that is agile, responsive, and 

effective. 

Representing the AFA and Gabriel Chapter at the Virginia Commonwealth 
Coffee Honoring Veterans are L-R Lee Rizzo, Gabriel Chapter VP for 

Government Relations; Joe Burke, AFA National Director; Hon Mark R. 
Warner, Senior Senator from Virginia; Linda McMahon, Virginia AFA State 

President; and Hon Tim Kaine, Senator from Virginia.  



 
 

5 of 13 

Your Gabriel Chapter was well represented at 
the annual Commonwealth Coffee honoring 
Virginia Veterans.  Senator Mark R. Warner and 
Senator Tim Kaine invited veterans from across 
Virginia to a Commonwealth Coffee honoring 
veterans. The coffee serves as an opportunity for 
veterans, active duty service members, their 
families, and Virginia’s broader military 
community to speak with the Senators and 
members of their staff.  The event was held  
December 10, 2019 at The Russell office building.    
Chapter VP for Government Affairs, Lee Rizzo 
represented Chapter President Mike Winters at 
the event.  Joining VP Rizzo were Virginia AFA 
President Linda McMahon and AFA National 
Ditrector and Gabriel Chapter Past President, Joe 
Burke. 

Trace Systems Renews as Gabriel 
Chapter Silver Level Sponsor 

Trace Systems provides a comprehensive range 
of communications, enterprise information 
technologies, and cyber security services and 
solutions to the United States Government, 
Department of Defense, and its mission partners. 
Our capabilities span the globe and the entire 
lifecycle of support from design and engineering 
to operations and maintenance. 

Since its founding in 1999, Trace has been 
addressing mission critical requirements for the 
Department of Defense (DoD) in nearly every 
corner of the globe: 

Trace Systems has renewed for a third year as 
an AFA Community Partner and Gabriel Chapter 
Silver Level Sponsor.  Thank you Terry Severson 
and the Trace Systems team for your generous 
support of the AFA and the Gabriel Chapter!   

 

Wreaths Across America 

On behalf of the Air Force Association and the 
Gabriel Chapter, thanks again to everyone who 
helped distribute wreaths on Saturday, 14 
December.  In a repeat from 2018, it was wet and 
rainy day. Thanks to everyone who participated; 
it was certainly successful thanks to the hard work 
of our truck crew volunteers.  Thanks in particular 
to Chapter lead Pat Rocke for his hard work and 
leadership for our Chapter on this event.  Thanks 
to all members of the team, who came out to 
make the day a great success.   

The Wreaths Across America opening ceremony 
started at the McClellan Gate.  Thousands of 
volunteers were lined up to accept wreaths from 
the Gabriel Chapter truck crew by the time 
permission was given to begin distribution at 
8:00.  

Although the number of volunteers was down 
from previous years – traffic snarls and torrential 
rain reduced volunteers to about 57,000 when 
previous years have numbered 100,000 or more.  
Nevertheless, the crew for Truck 30 was mostly 
done by 11:00 while we awaited final inspection 
of our empty truck and stacked and banded 
empty boxes.  The Gabriel Chapter team 
unloaded more than 8,000 wreathes in just under 
two hours, providing a steady stream of wreaths 
to volunteers who honored out fallen comrades. 
Together, we accomplished something special 
that is an important sign of patriotism in 

Wreaths Across America honors our fallen comrades at national 
cemeteries across the United States, including Arlington National 

Cemetery. 

Truck 30 Crew gathered in the pre-dawn rain to prepare for the 
volunteers arriving at 8:00.  Despite the rain, the 48-foot truck was 

emptied in about two hours.  
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recognition of those who lost their lives in order 
that we may have freedom. 

Wreath pickup day is 11 January with an 8:00 
start, and Pat Rocke is a Dumpster Crew Chief.  
Watch your email for details on the event. Please 
contact us if you would like to join your AFA 
Gabriel Chapter in this annual dumpster dive at 
va433.gabriel@afa.org 

 Upcoming Events 

Save the date for these upcoming Chapter 
activities:  

• Wednesday, Jan 8, 1130 to 1330 Gabriel 
Chapter Lunch Meeting at Maggiano’s in 
Tysons Corner – Lt Gen DT Thompson, 
AFSPC/CV 

• Saturday Jan 11, 0800 Wreaths Out Pick Up 
at Arlington National Cemetery and 
Winchester National Cemetery 

• Saturday, Feb 8, 1800 Chapter Membership 
Meeting and Professional Develoopment 
Dinner at Hyatt Regency, Dulles.  Special 
Guest speaker is a NASA astronaut  
recently returned from the International 
Space Station 

Next Chapter EXCOM meeting will be 
Wednesday, Jan 8, 2020, 1900 to 2000 hours. 

Chapter Executive Committee Vacancies 

We are looking for volunteers to fill other 
vacancies on the Chapter EXCOM. Interested 
members should contact Chapter President Mike 
Winters at va433.gabriel@afa.org or any member 
of the Chapter EXCOM. 

• VP Awards and Recognition – Vacant 

• VP Airmen and Families / Wounded 

Airman Program – Vacant 

• VP Veterans Affairs 

Other Items in the News 
 

AFA and Virginia Veterans   

Your AFA is represented by Governor’s 
appointment to the Joint Leadership Council 
(JLC) of Veterans Services Organizations.  This 
Council gives one voice to the interests of more 
than 840,000 Virginia veterans.  The JLC 
supports the Department of Veteran Affairs and 
provides direct input to the Governor and General 
Assembly for annual budget items and legislation 
to further the interests of veterans and their 
families in Virginia.  The stated goal is to make 
Virginia the most “veteran friendly state in the 
union.”  Major programs of interest are the 
Virginia Wounded Warrior Program (not to be 
confused with the national Wounded Warrior 
Project), the construction of two new Veteran 
Care Centers (one in Hampton Roads), the 
maintenance of three Veteran Cemeteries (one in 
Suffolk), support for the Virginia War Memorial, 
and specific programs like the Veterans, 
Education, Training and Employment.  For 
questions about the JLC or to make input, contact 
va433.gabriel@afa.org  

 

Veterans need VHIC for in-person 
Commissary, Military Exchange, MWR 
access, Expansion to start Jan. 1, 2020 

The Defense Department has announced 
expanded Commissary, Military Service 
Exchange and MWR access January 1 and 
established a standard for physical access to 
military installations. 

Veterans who are eligible and want to take 
advantage of in-person benefits must have a 
Veterans Health Identification Card, or VHIC. 
Primary Family Caregivers must have an 
eligibility letter from VA’s Office of Community 
Care. 

Veterans use VHICs for identification and check-
in at VA appointments, but will also use them for 
base access under the new program. 

Volunteers lined up in the pouring rain to respect and honor our fallen 
comrades. 

mailto:va433.gabriel@afa.org
mailto:va433.gabriel@afa.org
mailto:va433.gabriel@afa.org
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Veterans eligible solely under this act who are 
eligible to obtain a Veteran Health Identification 
Card must use this credential for in-person 
installation and privilege access. The card must 
display the Veteran’s eligibility status (i.e., 
PURPLE HEART, FORMER POW or SERVICE 
CONNECTED). 

 

Veterans eligible solely under this act who are 
not enrolled in or are not eligible to enroll in VA 
health care, or who are enrolled in VA health care, 
but do not possess a Veteran Health Identification 
Card will not have access to DoD and Coast 
Guard installations for in-person commissary, 
exchange, and MWR retail privileges, but will 
have full access to online exchanges and 
American Forces Travel. 

 

Medal of Honor recipients and Veterans with 
100% service-connected disability ratings are 
eligible for DoD credentials under DoD policy. 

To ensure a Veteran’s identity, enrollees must 
provide one form of primary identification when 
requesting a VHIC. Acceptable forms of primary 
identification are: 

• Primary Identification (Unexpired) 

• State-Issued Driver’s License 

• United States Passport or Passport Card 

• Other Government ID 

This ID can be issued by federal, state or local 
government agencies provided it contains a 
photograph, name, date of birth and address. If 
the address is not on the proofing document, 
Veterans can provide separate documentation to 
confirm their address. Acceptable address 
documents include: 

• Electric bill 

• Cable bill 

• Other mailing document 

• Voters Registration card 

Once you have your picture taken, you should 
receive your VHIC within 10 days. If you have 
questions about the status of your VHIC, you may 
call your local VA medical facility where you 
receive your care or contact us at 1-877-222-
VETS (8387). 

Honoring Our Fallen 
Comrades 
This section of our newsletter is to recognize the 

service and sacrifice of our fellow airmen and 
Gabriel Chapter members, who have gone to 
their final reward.  If you would like to recognize a 
fallen comrade or family member in these pages, 
please send information to our VP 
Communications at va433,gabriel@afa.org 

  

mailto:va433,gabriel@afa.org
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Many Thanks to our 
Corporate Sponsors  

Chapter Corporate Sponsors  

In recognition of designation at the Bronze-
Level, Chapter Corporate Sponsors receive: 

• Identification as a Community Partner of the 

Gabriel Chapter with a Cherrywood plaque 

and two individual memberships to the Air 

Force Association 

• Recognition as a Chapter Corporate 

Sponsor on the Chapter Website afa-

gabriel.org 

• Invitations to all Chapter events and 

Chapter membership meetings 

 

In addition, Silver-Level Sponsors receive: 

• One reserved seat at monthly membership 
luncheons 

Gold-level sponsors receive: 

• Two reserved seats at monthly membership 
luncheons 

Platinum-level sponsors are recognized with : 

• Four reserved seats at monthly membership 
luncheons 

If you would like more information on the Gabriel 
Chapter Corporate Sponsor program, contact 
va433,gabriel@afa.org 

 

Gabriel 
Chapter 

Bronze Level 
Sponsors 

http://www.afa-gabriel.org/
http://www.afa-gabriel.org/
mailto:va433,gabriel@afa.org
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Gabriel Chapter Community Partners 

By affiliating with AFA, our Partners join with 
other AFA members worldwide to support policies 
and programs that provide the Air Force with the 
trained men and women and the modern weapon 
systems needed to fulfill its missions and help 
assure America has a deterrent force sufficient to 
ensure this nation’s peace and security.  
Partners’ designated members receive AFA’s 

monthly publication, Air Force Magazine. The 
magazine allows them to keep abreast of AF 
matters through an informative and entertaining 
mix of articles on a wide variety of subjects, 
including new weapons and aircraft, national 
defense issues, legislative reports, first-person 
accounts of air operations, book reviews, and 
much more. 

 

 

Chapter Finances 

Gabriel Chapter Treasurer, Justin Thomas, 
reports on the Chapter’s Finances: 
 
Chapter Financial Activity 
*Current values are as of date of newsletter publication* 

 
Inflow:  

• Chapter Membership Meetings 

• Silver and Platinum Level Chapter Sponsors 

• Shared Revenue from AFCEA NOVA/ 
Gabriel Chapter AF IT Day 

 
Outflow:  

• Chapter Membership Meetings 

• Community Partner Memberships 

• Annual Website License 

• Administrative Expenses 
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Gabriel Chapter Top Ten Tips for Recruiting and Retaining Members  

The General Charles A. Gabriel Chapter has been recognized for a successful retention program.  AFA 
Field Operations asked Chapter President Joe Burke for his secrets to success.  Here are ten tips that 
Joe shared with our AFA National Field Operations Staff.  How has the Chapter been so successful at 
growing new members and retaining existing members?  Joe said, “My usual answer is that there is no 
magic to retention, that it just takes some commitment and to remember it’s a contact sport.”  

Here are the Gabriel Top Ten Tips for Retention: 

1. Chapter Programs and Events That Offer Value to Members - People join the Association for 
different reasons and have varying interests in AFA programs.  Retention starts with running balanced 
Chapter programs that advance the AFA mission -- Advocating for Airpower, developing Aerospace 
Education and supporting Airmen and Families – while offering “something for everyone.”  Our 
membership events bring active duty and reserve component speakers who present on topics that 
serve the AFA mission.  We have at least one Chapter social event a year and we run monthly meetings 
in different locations throughout our AOR to make it easier for members to attend. 

2. Communicate with our Membership.  We have a great communications team with VP for 
Communications, Jack Diamond, and VP for Social Media, Sam Shelton. Every week we notify 
members about upcoming Chapter events through our Quarterly Newsletter, Chapter website, 
Facebook page, and Constant Contact email notifications. 

3. Reach Out to First Year Members and Transfers – We download the Chapter membership roster 
monthly (or whenever it’s updated by national) and contact new members to make sure they know we 
are their Chapter and are ready to help them get active in our Association. 

4. Don’t Take Attendance -- We understand that they can’t get to some or even most of our events due 
to active duty, work or family commitments.  We make it clear that if they can participate in only one of 
our events, they are still making a difference.  Even for our Executive Committee Members, we consider 
participation voluntary – whatever time they can commit is valued and appreciated. 

5. Track Status with AFA Provided Reports - We download our Roster from the AFA website when it 
is updated around mid-month.  The Update Roster lists all members who are coming up for renewal or 
whose memberships are expiring.  The roster also tells us whether or not a member we previously 
contacted about re-upping has actually renewed his or her membership.   

6. Watch the AFA Retention Training Module - The Retention training module on the AFA website goes 
through the entire process, including the how to use the rosters for Chapter retention.  

7. Assign a Chapter Lead for Membership – Our Chapter VP for Membership is currently vacant. 
Nevertheless, one person needs to lead the Retention effort.  So our Chapter President has stepped 
in, assisted by other Executive Committee (EXCOM) members.  The Chapter President owns and leads 
our program.  It takes a group of people to implement, but one person is responsible. 

8. Retention is a Contact Sport – We personally contact each member.  Usually the member has already 
been contacted by AFA National, with letters and emails.  We assign a real person to reach out with 
personal contact – by telephone or email -- to each member who is up for renewal. 

9. Retention is Also a Team Sport – Whenever possible; we make sure that the person who recruited 
the member, or who knows him or her best, reaches out to make the contact.  For all others, we divvy 
up the list among the EXCOM.  In the end, an assigned sponsor (retention committee or a member 
who knows them) contacts the member and provides that personal touch.   

10. Follow-up – Every month our VP for Membership audits the membership roster to see who 
renewed.  We follow-up with any disconnects and confirm the member’s status.  Sometimes a member 
confirms that they renewed their membership even though they do not show up on the roster.  So we 
have to call AFA HQ membership and resolve the issue.  AFA HQ is always ready to assist us!  
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The Air Force Association is proud to announce that we are furthering our partnership with the Civil Air Patrol 
(CAP) to promote aerospace education and Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics (STEM) 
careers.  
   
"The partnership between AFA and CAP offers a great opportunity for members from both organizations to 
stay connected and advocate for the future of our Air Force," said General Larry Spencer, AFA President. 
"Education is one of AFA's top priorities, and we believe this relationship supports that mission by granting our 
members access to invaluable information on the rich history of our great Air Force."  
   
As a thank you to AFA members, CAP is extending a special opportunity for AFA members to become 
involved as "Friends of CAP" for $15 instead of the usual $35 cost. AFA "Friends of CAP" pay $15 as a tax 
deductible gift to further support Civil Air Patrol without volunteer membership obligations. Friends will receive 
the Civil Air Patrol magazine twice a year, as well as periodic emails with updates from the national staff and 
development office. Friends are also eligible to take advantage of member benefits and discounts.  To become 
an AFA Friend of CAP click here and use discount code AFACAP on page two of the online form.  
   
If you know of any CAP members who are not currently AFA members, please encourage them to join AFA at 
a special price for new CAP members. Click here for more info.  
   
We look forward to partnering with CAP and working together to promote aerospace education and a 
dominate Air Force.   

 

 

 

Air Force Association  
1501 Lee Highway Arlington, VA 22209-1198  
AFA.org  
 
Phone  703-247-5800  
Toll Free  800-727-3337  
   

 

 

http://www.mmsend81.com/link.cfm?r=5VLUBTg3aCMQ1OAmPC5oCA~~&pe=jrhLZhP25j3LPLvH9W0HYRvdfgaW5ebde102y4ka8sfsIPGUToB8426A_tudd6g9pyFI-JFGVfTEyE_FaSjTOg~~
http://www.mmsend81.com/link.cfm?r=5VLUBTg3aCMQ1OAmPC5oCA~~&pe=-NvucDpqJdZr8Mrx1dgULyiSi54kcGXfR_dfcZU3fV6QC9ksGYhlXQPwSWS4BzsR5Y2jBHUGovbTe31_nxqaCw~~
http://www.mmsend81.com/link.cfm?r=5VLUBTg3aCMQ1OAmPC5oCA~~&pe=QNhdm4g34Z7m4dIXt-_VKHGsTJ8hqYhveAqFyfrTRHbdIdTUfytRehUAVBZwqUY2hM0psrkPyGQ8dkURvqvMxA~~
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Update Your Information 
Please visit the Chapter web site at http://gabriel.afa.org to update your contact information and 
gain access to additional information on the Gabriel Chapter’s history, meetings, and events. 

Suggestions? 
Do you have a suggestion for the newsletter or a Chapter initiative?  Please feel free to contact 
us at va433.gabriel@afa.org. 

Executive Committee 

President Emeritus Gen (Ret.) Ralph “Ed” Eberhart 

President Mike Winters va433.gabriel@afa.org 

Vice President Brad Wilkins va433.gabriel@afa.org 

Treasurer Justin Thomas va433.gabriel@afa.org 

Secretary Jack Diamond va433.gabriel@afa.org 

VP Aerospace Education Melanie Jones va433.gabriel@afa.org 

VP Airmen and Family 
Programs/Wounded Airmen 

VACANT  

VP Awards and Recognition VACANT  

VP Communications Samantha Shelton va433.gabriel@afa.org 

VP Community Partners VACANT va433.gabriel@afa.org 

VP Events Dallas Kennedy va433.gabriel@afa.org 

VP Government Affairs Lee Rizzo va433.gabriel@afa.org 

VP Leadership Development Joe Burke va433.gabriel@afa.org 

VP Membership  VACANT va433.gabriel@afa.org 

VP Military Affairs Myisha Marks va433.gabriel@afa.org 

VP Veterans Affairs VACANT va433.gabriel@afa.org 

Webmaster VACANT va433.gabriel@afa.org 

Like us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/AFAGabrielChapter/    

Join our Group on LinkedIn https://www.linkedin.com/groups/12072193 

http://gabriel.afa..org/
mailto:va433.gabriel@afa.org
mailto:Joe.Burke@afa-gabriel.org
mailto:Joe.Burke@afa-gabriel.org
mailto:Joe.Burke@afa-gabriel.org
mailto:Joe.Burke@afa-gabriel.org
mailto:Joe.Burke@afa-gabriel.org
mailto:Joe.Burke@afa-gabriel.org
mailto:Joe.Burke@afa-gabriel.org
mailto:Joe.Burke@afa-gabriel.org
mailto:Joe.Burke@afa-gabriel.org
mailto:Joe.Burke@afa-gabriel.org
mailto:Joe.Burke@afa-gabriel.org
mailto:Joe.Burke@afa-gabriel.org
mailto:Joe.Burke@afa-gabriel.org
mailto:Joe.Burke@afa-gabriel.org
https://www.facebook.com/AFAGabrielChapter/
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/12072193

